Central Alabama Library Conference
Saturday March 7, 2020
Shoal Creek Baptist Church
13214 Holtville Rd. 
Deatsville, Al. 36022
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parking behind the Church from Coosa River Rd.


Dear Fellow Librarians, 
     As librarians we should be concerned about the future of libraries. There are people that feel libraries are obsolete. If we sit on our laurels that statement will be true! But we have some advocates that feel libraries can and will be around for many years to come, Morlee Maynard and Eva Nell Hunter (of course, I feel that way too!) They both feel that we must move our libraries from the accepted concept of books and media on shelves to a Disciple Making Center. Eva Nell changed the library at Central Baptist to a “Serving Center” about 2-3 years ago. But, what does that mean and HOW do we do that. Morlee will be sharing this concept in the four classes she will be leading at the upcoming Central Alabama Library Conference on Sat. March 7th, 2020. There will be many other classes relevant to library ministry available too. The conference will be at Shoal Creek Baptist Church, 13214 Holtville Rd. Deatsville, Al. 36022. We will begin registration in the fellowship hall beginning at 8:00 AM. All Parking is now located BEHIND the church off of Coosa River Rd. If you would like to fully understand the changes librarians need to make in our libraries to move them to the new concept you must plan on attending this conference. Even if you attended the North Alabama library conference in November, I would encourage you to attend this conference. We want to continue helping libraries around our state (and surrounding states too) serve their churches. The best way to do that is for librarians to seek training and education on changing the ministry. I also want to be able to offer continuing education conferences in our state for years to come. Several states have discontinued library conferences in part due to lower attendance at the conferences that were offered. So, I would like to have an excellent registration for this conference. Please share the information about this conference with your entire library team, prospective team members and other librarians you know and make plans to attend the conference. It will be worth the effort. We welcome not only church librarians but private school and public librarians to attend. Libraries of all kinds need to make changes to stay relevant to the patrons they serve. 
